Ginny Heuple – Early Intervention Career Path 
Working in Early Intervention has been an amazing journey.  I fell in love with EI when it became clear that through working with not only the child, but their caregivers, that we are able to make a far greater impact than when working only with the client as is usually done in a clinic or school setting.  Parents welcome us into their homes and hearts.  We work hard to be the first and last providers their child will ever need, but for those who go on to need further services, we have helped the family to learn not only to help their child walk and talk (etc.), but to advocate for their child and family as well.  These are life-long skills that benefit the entire family.  Our coaching and the relationships we build with families have the power to positively influence them for life.
Prior to working in Early Intervention, I worked as a physical therapist with the birth to 21-year-old population in the clinic-based program Daytime Development Center in Fairfax County for 4 years.  I went from there to Loudoun County Public Schools where I was a school-based PT for 4 years, working with preschool to middle-school aged children.
I began working in Early Intervention in the Parent Infant Education Program (PIE) in Prince William County in 1993 when it was still Part H of IDEA!  I had young children of my own at the time, so worked as a part-time PT with Early Intervention in PWC for 7 years, also providing Service Coordination for much of this time.  I then moved into the position of the Parent Infant Education (PIE) Program Supervisor, supervising the PT, OT, SLP, ECSE, VI, HI and EIA staff.   After 7 years in that position, I moved into the EI Program Manager and Local ITC System Manager position, which oversees the PIE program and the Infant Information Center (IIC) which is our central point of entry - Service Coordination program.  
As our EI program number of clients and staff have more than quadrupled over the last 20 years, it was determined locally in PWC Community Services that the Early Intervention program would be one of three programs that would be made into our own separate divisions.  This has allowed the Early Intervention program to become part of PWC Community Services Leadership Team where we have a voice in matters impacting the entire agency.  I became the Assistant Director of Human Services - EI Division Manager and maintained the role of Local ITC System Manager in the summer of 2023 where I still serve the staff, children and families of Prince William County and the Cities of Manassas and Manassas Park.
I was also fortunate to be able to serve on the VICC for several years, which gave me greater awareness and appreciation of how Part C collaborates with community partners at the state level and works to adhere to state and federal regulations.  I encourage all who are interested in making a positive difference in Part C to be involved at both the local and state levels.
They say you stay in a job because of the people with whom you work, and that is true here.  I have been so blessed to work with amazing people both locally and at the state level.  It is an honor to share my little story and if it helps to motivate or encourage anyone – that will be amazing.

I can’t imagine having spent the last 30+ years anywhere else!
 


